



3RD ROSE BAY (JUDEAN) ROVER CREW

FORMAL MEETING 06/11
Monday 20th June, 2011
Rose Bay Scout Hall – Vickery Ave,
Rose Bay, 2029



Meeting commenced at 7.05pm

Present:

- Ross Ogilvie
- Cecilia Jackson
- Ayla Jones
- James Wallace
- Lachlan Frazer
- Kimberely Brewster
- Alice Anderson

Apologies:

- Josh Robinson
- Louis Bhim
- Patrick Duffy

Absent:

Leave of Absence:

- Alpha Gould
- Jared Beamount
- Sarah Robinson

Minutes Read of Previous Meeting: 11th April, 2011

Minutes accepted by Ayla Jones as a true and accurate record of the meeting.
Seconded by Cecilia Jackson.

Executive Reports:

Crew Leader – Ross Ogilvie

Activities have been moved around and any changes will be put on the rover calendar.
University will be over and four weeks of awesome!

Secretary – Alice Anderson

I have been trying to get emails forwarded on as fast as I can. Please feel free to send a polite message to me if an email needs to be forwarded on. Everything is rolling along fine.

Treasurer – Michael Goodwin

Forms are all here and everything will be sorted. Reactivate the online account.
Region stuff hasn't come yet because district stuff hasn't come yet.

Quarter Master – Josh Robinson

Absent

Rover Advisor – Phil Wicks

Been away all march and half April! Had a lot fun and dressed as a warrior! Went around the world and to weddings. Things seem to be going well!

Service – Cecilia Jackson

Half marathon went really well and thank you for that. Email was received. \$672.

Region Rover Council – Michael Goodwin and Cecilia Jackson

not much happened at the last, mud bash. New fees, \$8 for every member and does get as a bult. Haberfield talked about paintballing

VLO – Sarah Robinson

Paddo needs some more rovers around to get to know the crew.

Hall Hires – James Wallace

everyone is happy.

Website – Ross Ogilvie

I did a tiny bit of tidy up. Once holidays I will do some major work. I want to make the calendar as the home page. Everyone happy with this? Yes! Good!

Agenda Items:

Squire training

James – sent out an email and got ideas back.

Phill - A dragon instead of st George flag. Needs to be square.

Mav – needs to say which crew.

Ayla – White then Red

James will send the altered design.

Was accepted by the crew.

Ayla – sword holder is not really my thing is. When I was with the Haberfield they had a couple squire training manual and I would like to do one.

Was accepted by the crew. Send ideas to a select few.

Lammy – all on track, just going to put paint

Lachlan – Still at the same point, the hardest part is the centre piece. I will have heaps of time and should be finished soon.

Flynn – extension of the army.

Ken – hasn't done anything.

Committee Review

Nothing was raised

Service

Upcoming service –

Coutts is on the 24th July and I want to move it back. I'm wanting to get some ideas of what people want to do for this service. Last weekend August

Mav – suggests clearing out the Fairfax campsites and get the vennis involded.

Who to contact? Sue is the best the one.

Upcoming Activities

KV wide game – Daceyville park at 3pm (ross thinks)

Paintball – 10th July, 20 spaces. \$25 per ticket.

Merlination

Alice and Kim is the working party

Phill has suggested a minute to win it theme.

Ken's Hike:

Kim and Ross are interested in going.

Needs to have more expression of interesting.

Rose Bay Group

Wanted Leaders –

Anyone else interested get in contact with the group.

General Business

Chilli bin – someone needs to buy a 83L orange one. Alice has said she would.

Phill – Knight Scarf, costs about \$10 each. Just wants to the go ahead to by the crew.

Meeting Closes at 8:26pm

